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SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR YouthHope invites you to our 13th annual benefit dinner and evening of
DONORS WHO HAVE

CONTRIBUTED $10,000 OR awareness and Open House.
MORE IN 2023
e Tom & Caroline Bell Family Thursday May 16, 2024
Foundation YouthHope Drop-In Center
e In Memory of Tim Breon 1175 W. Redlands Blvd. Redlands, CA 92373
The Brett Wheeler Safety Net Awareness Hour: 5:30pm
«  City of Redlands Dinner and Program: 6:30p.m .

Sign up at www.youthhope.org/walk-in-their-shoes

First Baptist Church, Redlands C u rrent Needs

e Intsel Steel West
We are looking for donations for our Food Pantry. We hand out over 60

boxes of groceries each month to youth and to families in our commu-
e LAMAR Advertising nity. If you are able to help fill our shelves, please drop off food dona-

T AN AR tions, Monday-Thursday 9am-5:00pm. Our address is 1175 W. Redlands
Blvd. Redlands, CA 92373 (please don’t mail things to this address).
Our mailing address is PO Box 7803 Redlands, CA 92375. Below is a

e Tom and Karen Kaney

Lasalle Private Foundation

Lossett Family Foundation list of our most needed foods, but all pantry food items are accepted.
Jim & Becky Malachowski e Spaghetti
e Chris & Pam Martin * Spaghetti Sauces

, , o Cereal

e Jim & Valarie Peterson e Granola Bars
In memory of Alice Peterson & ¢ Individually wrapped snacks
Marjorie Craft e Dairy Items

e Dave & Cindy Raff * Meat

e Canned Goods
e Macaroni and Cheese Boxes
e Tim & Carol Rochford e Peanut Butter/Jelly

e San Manuel Band of Mission e Pa_ncake Mix
Indians e Dried Beans

« Crackers
SAN@ MANUEL
BAND OF 't MISSION INDIANS
e Vans Shoes

e James & Theresa Ramos
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Success is Different to Everyone

Did You Know?@e

We are busy over here getting
ready for our Walk in Their
Shoes that is happening at
our Drop In Center on May
16. This year is going to be
extra special because we are
having our annual dinner at
our Drop-In Center. This al-
lows everyone to come and
see where we help our youth.
Many of you have been to our
Walk in Their Shoes dinner
several years in a row and
have heard the stories, and
now we are so excited to

show you where it all hap-
pens.

We have a lot of really spe-
cial things that will happen
that night and you don’t want
to miss it. Make sure you sign
up soon as space is limited.

We are also still in need of
pantry food items for our gro-
cery boxes that we hand out.
We give out about 60 boxes
of groceries each month and
each box is filled with nutri-
tious items that youth and

A Note From the Founder

families can use wherever
they're living.

We are open Monday-
Thursday 9am-5:00 pm for
drop offs of food.

Thank you so much for con-
tinuing to allow us to help the
community.

We are so blessed by each
and every one of you!

Thank you!




